No. A-35014/01/2020-CHS-V
Government of India
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare
(CHS Division)
XH XK XXX

Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi 110 011

Dated, the 315t July, 2020

To,

i.  All Ministries of the Government of India
(including Ministry of Railways and Defence)
i.  All State Governments/Administration of Union Territories.
i All Statutory Bodies/Autonomous Bodies/Semi Government
Organizations/Universities/Recognized Research Institutions under the Central
Government/State Government/Government of Nation Capital Territory of Delhi.

Subject: - Filling up of various posts in Central Health Service on deputation/Short Term Contract
basis- regarding.

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to refer to this Ministry’s letter of even number dated 22.06.2020 on the
subject mentioned above and to say that some of the doctors are not able to submit their complete
applications through proper channel due to prevailing circumstances of COVID -19.

2. The matter has been examined by the competent authority and it has now been decided to
extend the last date of receiving the applications through proper channel in response to this
Ministry's letter dated 22.06.2020 for appointment in CHS on deputation basis from 04.08.2020
to 31.08.2020.

3. It may kindly be ensure that applications of eligible candidates are forwarded to
reach this Ministry by 31.08.2020.
Yours faithfully,
Sasuda Naw
(Sarita Nair)

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
Tel# 2306 3068

Copy to:
The senior Director (Tech), NIC, Ministry of Health and Family Welfare with the request to
upload the letter on the website of Ministry.



